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COVID-19 elective procedure update 
 

UniCare Health Plan of West Virginia, Inc. (UniCare) appreciates the compassion and dedication with which 
you care for our members, your patients. UniCare recognizes the intense demands facing doctors, hospitals and 
all health care providers in the face of the COVID-19 pandemic. UniCare will work closely with our state 
partners gathering further information and directives.  
  
Update 
Effective April 28, 2020, West Virginia Executive Order 28-20, health care providers can begin resuming 
elective procedures upon application, review and approval by Office of Health Facility Licensure & 
Certification (OHFLAC). The Order specifies criteria that health care providers must meet in order to receive 
approval from OHFLAC.  

UniCare members still have access to urgent, medically necessary procedures like those needed to preserve the 
patient's life or long-term health. Executive Orders 16-20 and 28-20 applies equally to all types of elective 
medical procedures performed in hospitals, offices, and clinics throughout the state. The term elective includes 
medical procedures that are not immediately medically necessary to preserve the patient's life or long-term 
health, except procedures that cannot be postponed without compromising the patient's long-term health, 
procedures that cannot be performed consistent with other law at a later date, or procedures that are religiously 
mandated shall not be considered elective under the Executive Orders. 
 
Other helpful links: 

• WV DHHR Coronavirus Disease is the source for the latest information about COVID-19.  
• Coronavirus.gov is the CDC’s website for the latest information about COVID-19 prevention, 

symptoms and answers to common questions. 
• USA.gov has the latest information about what the U.S. government is doing in response to  

COVID-19. 
• Review your infection prevention and control policies and CDC's recommendations for health care 

facilities for COVID-19. 
• Refer to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the World Health Organization 

for the most up-to-date recommendations about COVID-19 including signs and symptoms, diagnostic 
testing, and treatment information. 
 

What if I need assistance?  
If you have questions about this communication contact our Customer Care Center at 1-800-782-0095.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://governor.wv.gov/Documents/2020%20Executive%20Orders/Executive-Order-April-20-2020-Elective-Surgeries.pdf
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdhhr.wv.gov%2FCOVID-19%2FPages%2Fdefault.aspx&data=02%7C01%7Ccshade%40healthplan.org%7C59a6065afcd8463239a208d7d57cd625%7Cd55c007a24f34ac09432299d8950fe33%7C0%7C0%7C637212604455688401&sdata=WHDwyVvjDKPMm%2F9GE6jDtgKngpqWO9KNsK7%2FvF5OJgQ%3D&reserved=0
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.usa.gov/coronavirus
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/healthcare-facilities/guidance-hcf.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/summary.html%23situation-summary
https://www.who.int/health-topics/coronavirus

